
 Town Board/Town of Barre 

 Public Hearing/Spectrum 

  

 May 10, 2023 

 

Present: Supervisor Sean P. Pogue 

  Councilman George McKenna 

  Councilman Kerri Richardson  

  Councilman Margaret Swan 

  Councilman David Waters  

Others present: Maureen Beach, Town Clerk, Bridget O’Toole, Town 
of Barre Attorney, Cindy Confer, Carmen O’Keefe, Anna Mathes, 
Eugenia Mathes, Kirk Mathes, Alice Mathes, Scott Burnside, Gary 

Palmer, Larry Gaylard, Susan Gaylard, Elizabeth Maret, Sherry 

Bovenzi, Jeremy Bovenzi, Cindy Burnside, Iva McKenna, Steve 

Coville, Cyndy VanLieshout, Mike VanLieshout, Albert Davis.  

 

 

 Supervisor Pogue called the public hearing to order at 

7:00pm, with a salute to the flag.  

 Supervisor Pogue read the legal notice that was published in 

the Batavia Daily News. 

 Supervisor Pogue stated the reason for the meeting, to 

discuss the cable franchise agreement with Spectrum. It will be a 

15 year agreement. There is no negotiation regarding the fees, 

they are set by the State of New York. 

 No comments from the public. 

     Kerri Richardson made a motion to close the Public Hearing, 

seconded by George McKenna. Public Hearing closed at 7:13pm. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Maureen Beach  


